For Distribution to CPs

Stig Abell , Co

From: Hywel.Jarman@cambs.pnn.police.uk
Sent: 18 December 2003 13:07

To: Stig Abell

Subject: Re: Press Complaints Commission

Thank you and I will pass on your comments. HJ

Internet e-mail is not to be treated as a secure means of communication
Cambridgeshire Constabulary monitors all internet e-mail activity and
content.

This communication is confidential and intended for the addressee(s)
only. Please notify the sender if you have received this in error.
Unauthorised use or disclosure of the contents may be unlawful.

pinions expressed in this document may not be official policy.
‘Thank you for your cooperation. (c) Cambridgeshire Constabulary
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